
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

            

Sunday 30th October  

Services will be led by:  

10.45am: Mrs Sybil Davies 

6pm: No Service 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 23rd October 

Services will be led by: 

10.45am: Mr J Whitehead 

4pm: Revd. Karen Beecham (HT) 

There will be a Coffee Morning on Saturday, 

November 5th, proceeds to the Lighthouse. 
Please see Pat Raison with offers of help or 

donation for the stalls. 

Judith is hoping to start a 
Liturgical Dance Group 

at Clifton. The group would concentrate on 
enjoyment and exploring links between 

spirituality and movement - there would be  
no ‘performances’. No dance experience is 

necessary nor is having limited movement. If 
you think this might be for you, please see 

Judith for more details. 

Churches Together in Rotherham 
are holding a social event at the Italian Pizza 
Oven, High Street, Rotherham, at 6.30 pm on 

Wed 30th Nov, with invited guests. Please 
come along and enjoy fellowship with 

Christians from other Churches. All welcome, 
so bring your friends! Please pre-book by 

contacting John Bradwell 07860 496211. 

Safe Haven at Talbot Lane 
Is in need of more volunteers, especially 

women, to staff their centre on Friday nights. 
For details of what’s involved, please contact 

Barrie Thomas on 5322 

Roy, Elaine and family would like to thank 
everyone for their cards and kind wishes 

following the loss of Mabel.  They would also 
like to say a massive thank you to all who 
helped and supported in any way at the 

funeral.  It was certainly very much 
appreciated.  Thank you again. 

 

  Garden duties this week are the responsibility of Margaret Moran 

Ivor has the shoeboxes and leaflets for 
Operation Christmas Child Shoebox 

Appeal, 
which aims to bring the joy of Christmas to 
desperately needy children in poor areas of 

the world. Please help if you are able. 

The Coffee Morning for Tibet on October 8th 

raised £250, which has been divided equally 
between the Tibet Relief Fund, and the Free 
Tibet Campaign. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed in any way. 

The Clifton Auction is coming up on 
November 12th. If you have any items to 

donate, please see Janet, Jordan or Lucy. 

  Please note: - There will be no Clifton newsletter next week. 
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